
Submitter: Elizabeth  Olson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

There is no need for this. Oregon has for years led the way in vote by mail and the 

process is available to learn about online if one chooses to be informed. There is no 

proof of widespread fraud or abuse. This is nothing more than voter suppression. The 

only votes that will be stolen by in person only format is from those who cannot get 

there. 


